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CERTIFIED MAIL

June 22, 2017

Andrew Cooper
Vice President/Mill Manager Longview Operations
Nippon Dynawave Packaging Company
3401 Industrial Way
PC Box 188

Longview, WA 98632

Dear Mr. Cooper:

RE: 2017 Natural Gas Operations and Maintenance (O&M) Manual Review - Nippon
Dynawave Packaging Company Headquarters - (Insp. No. 7253)

Staff from the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (staff) conducted an on-site
O&M Manual review on June 19, of Nippon Dynawave Packaging Company Headquarters
(Nippon). The inspection was a review of Nippon's O&M Manual.

No apparent violations were noted as a result of the inspection. This inspection will he closed as
of June 22, 2017.

Staff thanks Nippon's personnel for their professionalism and cooperation during this inspection.

If you have any questions, or if we may be of any assistance, please contact Dave Cullom at
(360) 664-1141.

Sincerely,

Sd^ C. Mayo
Pipeline Safety Director

cc: Lee Galbraith, Operations Manager, Nippon
Robert L. Cosentino, Principal Consultant, Cosentino Consulting, Inc.

Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability.


